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General Manager Musings 
 

First off, I would like to thank all our owners at Treasure Lake.  Without you, our beautiful park 
wouldn’t be here. Next, I would like to thank the staff and work campers for all their hard work and 
dedication. 

We had a great turn out at our 2019 Annual Meeting.  Fun was had by all.   

Here is a recap of 2019 season: 

Upgraded 31 sites to 50 amp, remodeled Phase 2 bathhouse, remolded both Duplexes, re-opened 
the snack shack, added new restrooms to the outdoor pool, repainted inside of the clubhouse, pur-
chased a new and much improved sound system in the clubhouse, road repairs over 120K, repaired 

and repainted the clubhouse deck, resurfaced the greens at the mini golf course, repainted indoor and outdoor pool, 
added a fitness center, added additional 5 golf carts to rental program totaling 15, added 2 shaded covers to outdoor 
pool with the profits from volunteer’s breakfast. 
 
Phase 1 will be closing on Dec 9th and reopen in March 2020. Remember, we offer Winterization for your RV’s. Please con-
tact Tammy at 417-334-1040 x254.  Please remember that the temps drop here in the next coming months. Notices will 
be posted at Welcome Center, Treasure Lake app & website.  Fall is a great time to visit with the leaves changing and of 

(Continued on page 2) 

 

“Where Vacations Last A Lifetime” 

 

Veterans Memorial Wall 
The 8th wall is underway and we need names! 

See inside for details. 
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Activities 
The Activities Depart-
ment has been very 
busy.  We just finished 
out our main season 
with our Annual Owner’s Weekend and our Hallow Week-
ends.   

On Thursday morning, we had our final TL Market for the 
year.  We had several vendors that set up.  During that time 
our GM, Lenny Ammerman, announced our BOD Election 
Results.  Later that evening we took 118 TL Owners to see 
our friend Billy Yates’ new show, Nashville Nights, at his 
Choices Concert Hall.  The show was amazing, and every-
one had a great time.   

On Friday morning we kicked off the day with the last 
board meeting of the year.  Gold Wing Express followed 
with a wonderful performance.  Those guys always do a 
great job.  Brian Pendergrass and Sheila Meeker provided 
an evening of dancing and fun.  

Saturday morning was our Annual Owners Meeting.  The 
meeting was very nice, and the entertainment was great.  
The Acrobats of Shanghai kicked off the entertainment, fol-
lowed by John Tweed, Brain Pendergrass, Magician Duane 
Laflin and the Abundance Quartet.  To say that the enter-
tainment was amazing is an understatement.  The Ozark 
Country Band provided the music for our Saturday evening 
dance.   

This year we had our TL TERRORity Haunted Hayride open 
for two weekends.  Unfortunately, the weather did not co-
operate with us, but we didn’t let that stop us.  We part-

nered with CAM (Christian Action Ministries) and collected a 
van full of can goods and other non-perishable items that 
will be distributed in our community to needy families.  We 

saw a record number of riders for our haunted trail.  We 
stepped up our game this year by adding more animatron-
ics and live actors to the trail.  Ashley and I would like to 
personally thank all the volunteers who helped us out.  We 
are beyond grateful for all your help.  We could not have 
done this without you.   

The Activities Department had the Family Halloween Festiv-
ities at the Outdoor Pavilion after the Annual Meeting on 
Saturday, October 26th.  Even though it was raining we had 
a great turn out.  The families bobbed for apples, danced 
and had a great time.  They paraded around the pavilion 
and collected candy from our TL Golf Cart Brigade.  A huge 
thank you goes out to them for helping us out.  Our special 
panel of judges had a hard job deciding our costume and 
pet costume winners.  Everyone had a great time.   

We held a Paddle Party on Sunday afternoon for TL’s own 
Mary Halsted, who is currently battling cancer. A paddle 
party is like Bingo meeting a quarter auction.  Vendors set 
up and gave out awesome prizes for this event.  Many TL 
owners donated items for the silent auction and volun-
teered their time to help with this.  Thank you to all.   We 
were able to raise $3,323.00 for Miss Mary.  We closed out 
the evening with the Abundance Quartet.  It was a wonder-

(Continued on page 3) 

"For it is in giving that we receive. "  
       Francis of Assisi 

course there are a great variety of Christmas Shows hap-
pening at the many theatres.  See our ticket office for tick-
ets.  Plus, there are many places to shop and get ahead of 
the rush. 
 
 

Remember I have a Meet the Manager meeting every Mon-
day at the Club House at 1:00 pm (unless otherwise posted). 
Looking forward to seeing you this fall. 
 

Lenny

(Continued from page 1) 
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Veteran’s Memorial 
There are currently 61 names on the 8th Veteran’s Wall. Only 32 more to go to completion. Please give me a call to honor 

your veteran for only $50 per name. I need you to provide name, branch of service, rank, and dates of service. Stop by 
the Welcome Center to pick up a form or call Tammy at 417-334-1040 Ext. 254.   

ful way to end the season.  Thank you to all who came to 
the activities and helped in any way.  We truly appreciate it.  

Even though the season is ending, we will be hard at work, 
booking next year’s entertainment and working on the ac-
tivities.  We are very excited to announce that we are co-
sponsoring the 1st Annual Bluegrass Festival along with 
Gold Wing Express here at TL on April 23rd – 25th.  Be sure to 
stay tuned for upcoming announcements as we are adding 
bands to the list.  TL Owners will get a special discounted 
rate of $35.00 for a 3-day wristband to this awesome event.  
Be sure to get yours early before they are gone.  Please con-
tact Miss Rhonda or Miss Ashley at 417-331-2822 for details.   

The TL Fitness Center will have its Grand Opening on No-
vember 1st.  We are very excited to have this great addition 
to TL.  Please watch the phone app, website and FB for in-
formation on upcoming events/activities such as the TL 
Rockin’ New Year’s Eve Party.   

Prayers for all to have a healthy, safe and warm winter.  We 
look forward to seeing you next year!  God bless!!!  

Rhonda 
 
Maintenance 
Maintenance dept. has been very busy this summer and we 
sure hope you have seen and noticed all the improvements 
for the park. We have a very busy winter planned and very 

excited about new projects we 
have. We hope you like the yurts 
because we will be adding 2 more 
of them. We will be adding several 
new pull through sites, some re-
modeling projects as well.  Mainte-
nance dept. wants to wish every-
one a very Happy Holidays and 
may your New Year bring many blessings. 

Brad 

 
Ticket Office 
The ticket office has new spe-
cials every week.  Be sure and 
check the Treasure Lake App 
to see what the new ones are 
on Mondays. Also, we post 
them in the Lodge and various other places on Monday. 

We are open 9:00am – 4:00pm Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday and 9:00am to 3:30pm on Thursday, Friday and 
Saturday, closed on Sunday. 

We are located at the south end of the Lodge.  Come and 
see what we have to offer you.  We have a list of all the 
shows that we have discounts for.  

Sheri 
 

(Continued from page 2) 
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“Thanksgiving dinners take 18 hours to prepare. They are con-
sumed in 12 minutes. Half-times take 12 minutes. This is not a 
coincidence.”  
       Erma Bombeck 
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“I will honor Christmas in my heart, and try to keep it all the 
year.” 
       Charles Dickens 

Thank you! 
A huge thank you from 
Paul & Mary Halsted to 

everyone who participat-
ed in the paddle party.  

 
We are extremely grateful 
for the contributions and 
especially the prayers for 

Mary’s healing! 
 

Love you all  

Memories of the Season 
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Sales 
I would like to wel-
come everyone that 
joined Treasure Lake 
this year. I am sure 
that you have found 
it to be the best place on earth! Come back often. Rex, Glen-
da and I would like to wish you safe travels this winter and 
we look forward to seeing everyone in the spring.  

We will be going to several RV show this winter. If you have 
an opportunity to come to one of them, stop by our booth 
and say Hi. We will be going to: 

               Springfield MO, Jan 10 – 12th 

               Kansas City MO, Jan 16 – 19th 

               Little Rock AR, Feb 7 – 9th 

               St. Louis MO, Feb 21 – 23rd 

               Hot Springs AR ,Feb 28 – Mar 1st 

               Springfield MO, Mar 6 – 8th 

               Springfield IL, Mar 20 – 22nd 

The winter Texan will be January 14 – 15 2020 in McAllen 
Texas Convention Center 

 Thank you all !! 

Teresa 

 
 
 

Housekeeping 
Hello, thank you for a great spring/
summer.  

We are up to a full crew now and 
have been doing great on getting 
the units ready for you on time.  

Hope you have enjoyed and to continue to enjoy the 5 very 
nice /clean bathhouses we have available for use. The night 
guys do a great job at getting these cleaned and ready for 
daily use.  

As fall/winter approaches we are preparing for our annual 
deep cleaning of the rental units and buildings. Please ex-
cuse our mess in the process. We start in Phase 1 and work 
back till we finish. This usually takes 2 months or more, de-
pending on weather.  

We appreciate if everyone can be gentle on the linens, they 
are costly and we try to keep the budget down. Please do 
not clean your motor vehicle with our towels. If you might 
need a clean rag or few, just let us know and we will certain-
ly hand them over.  

This winter we will also be getting more rental units remod-
eled. This is exciting and well overdue. You just might be 
the first to enjoy them. Book in advance to secure your 
spot. We stay busy year round ,to keep you coming back so 
hope you get to enjoy.  

We have several items here in housekeeping if you should 
need to use them. Hair dryer, irons and boards, rags, buck-
ets, vacuum - almost anything you might need if you have 
forgotten to bring with you or just need to borrow.  

If you have lost or forgotten an item, please check with us 
as we find lots of phone chargers and pillows. We probably 
still have yours. 417-263-1107.  

 Thank you all for keeping us grateful.  

 Enjoy the season.  Bless you all. 

Wilma 

(Continued from page 3) 

Newsletter Additions 
Send your ideas,  comments and pictures!

newsletter@tlresort.com 
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Treasure Lake RV Resort 

1 Treasure Lake Drive 
Branson, Missouri 65616 

Phone:  (417) 334-1040 
Fax:  (417) 334-5522 
Website:  www.tlresort.com 
Editor:  newsletter@tlresort.com 

Lenny Ammerman, General Manager  (417) 334-1040 x259 

Brad Price, Park Operations Director (417) 464-8411 

Rhonda Hull, Activities Director  (417) 331-2822 

Teresa Hughes, Sales Director/ (417) 334-1040 x253 
Six Month Storage/Front Desk 

Tom Smith, Security Director (417) 331-6101 

Wilma Fuller, Housekeeping Director (417) 263-1107 

Sheri French, Administrative Assistant/  (417) 334-1040 x259 

Tammy Stouffer, Administrative Assistant (417) 334-1040 x254 
Permanent Storage 

For Your Reference 

Treasure Lake Affiliations 
Tri-Lakes/Branson Chamber of Commerce/CVB, National Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Missouri Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Coast to Coast, 

RPI, Coach Owners Association & Family Motor Coach Association. 

Newsletter Release Dates: 
 Spring: February 15th  Summer:  May 15th 
 Fall:     August 15th  Winter:     November 15th 


